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DATE
VIA USPS AND EMAIL
NAME

ADDRESS

CITYSTZIP
RE:
Request for Extension to File YEAR Annual Return
Dear Mr./Ms. NAME:

The Department of Public Utilities (“Department”) received COMPANY’s [second/third, etc] request, dated DATE, for a [an additional, if not the first request] XX‑day extension to file its YEAR Annual Return.  COMPANY states that the extension is necessary because INSERT COMPANY’S EXPLANATION.


   Based on a consideration of the information and representations contained in the COMPANY’s DATE letter, the Director of Rates and Revenue Requirements Division, by the authority delegated by the Commission of the Department in Order of Delegation, D.P.U. 96‑46 (1996), approves COMPANY’s request for an extension to file its YEAR Annual Return.  Accordingly, COMPANY’s YEAR Annual Return must be filed with the Department by DAY, DATE.  


The COMPANY’s request for an extension is granted without prejudice to any findings or orders that have been or hereinafter may be made by the Department in any proceeding now pending or hereinafter instituted by or against the applicant.

Should you require any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at (617) 305‑3565 or at Kevin.Brannelly@state.ma.us, Monday through Friday, between 9:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.    
Sincerely,

Kevin M. Brannelly
Director 

Rates and Revenue Requirements Division

cc:
Mark D. Marini, Secretary
FAX: (617) 345-9101
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